UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

January 12th
1 9 3 8

Dr. F.C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am returning your correspondence with Mr. P.C. Popplewell of Dallas, Texas.

I will be most happy to see him or his protege any time it is convenient for them to be in Lawrence. I hesitate to write to him as we are not in position to take care of a boy, out of state fees and all, especially knowing nothing about him.

I would much rather get Kansas boys, if we can get them.

Sincerely yours,

Adrian H. Lindsey Football Coach

AHL: IW Enc's